
 

 
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

    

 

VIA: UTC Web portal 

 

April 29, 2020 

 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

 

 Re:  2019 Essential Utilities Services Contracts Report 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-268 and WAC 480-90-268, Avista Corporation dba Avista Utilities 

(Avista or Company) submits its 2019 “Essential Utilities Services Contracts Report.”  

 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, the Company requests that this filing be treated as 

“CONFIDENTIAL” material.  The Company has identified and marked the report as confidential.  

The proprietary information relates to prices contained in the specified contracts that if not 

accorded confidential treatment would adversely affect the Company, customers and vendors.  

Also attached is the redacted version of the report. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact Joel Anderson at (509) 

495-2811. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Linda Gervais/ 

 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

Regulatory Affairs 

Avista Utilities 

509-495-4975 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 
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